

Key Stage 2 Newsletter January 2019

Welcome to spring term 1st half. Children can now ride their scooters to school. Please use a lock to secure them in the bike shelter.

Class 1: Evie's War, Mayan Civilisation and Geographical Land Use

Class 2: Tudors and The Creakers by Tom Fletcher.

Dates to remember:

Wednesday 16th January- Football match @ Parkside your child will have a received a letter if they are attending. Friday 1st February- Class 1 family assembly in the hall @2.40pm.

Wednesday 13th February- Football match @ Parkside your child will have a received a letter if they are attending. Friday 15th February - Celebrations' assembly @ 2.30pm Friday 15th February- 'Wild hair day'. Come to school in usual uniform but with 'wild' hair to raise money for St Teresa's Hospice, organised by the school council. The school council will also be selling cakes and teas/coffees before celebrations' assembly. A letter will be sent out closer to the time.

Friday 15th February- Break up for half term.

Monday 25th February-Return to school.

Wednesday 20th March- Football match @ Parkside your child will receive a letter if they are attending.

Friday 22^{nd} March- Holi Multicultural Celebration Day. Family assembly @ 2.40pm.

Monday 25th March- Parents' Evening 2pm-7pm Children to be collected at 2pm. Appointments will be sent out nearer the time.

Tuesday 26th March- Parents' Evening 3.30pm-6pm Friday 29th March - Provisional date for Easter Service @ St Philip and St James' Church.

Wednesday 3rd April- Dance Festival @ Parkside. Children will be chosen to attend from dance club and Class 2.

Friday 5th April - Celebrations assembly @ 2pm

Friday 5th April - Break up for Easter Holidays @ 3.15pm. Tuesday 23rd April- Return to school.

Clubs:

Monday: Violin - for those playing violin

Tuesday: KS1& 2 Gymnastics KS2 Activity Club

Wednesday: - KS1 & 2 Dance Club

Thursday: Parent and child Homework club

Friday: KS2 Football

Football Matches: We have joined the football league again this year. If you are interested in being considered to play for the school team-join us for training on a Friday night. Remember to bring warm old clothes to wear, shin pads and football boots.

If your child is selected you will receive a permission letter to sign.

After school booster sessions will be held for Class 1 children on either a Tuesday/ Wednesday or Thursday after school. You will receive a text when your child is due to attend. Please ensure we have a correct contact number for you.

To support the children's learning we have arranged for the children to be able to access the IT suite free at the Community Centre on a Saturday 10.30am - 12.30pm. This is to enable children to complete IT based homework.

Please see Miss Mawson or Miss Dobson if you have any questions.